LEGAL NOTICE

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL
New HVAC System for Meter Shop


[bookmark: _GoBack]	The Commissioners of Public Works of the City of Spartanburg will accept sealed proposals for a new HVAC system for the Meter Shop until 2:00 PM, Wednesday, October 13, 2021.  Responses to this opportunity shall be submitted at the Spartanburg Water Purchasing Department, 345 South Ave., Spartanburg, SC 29306 and be marked according to the specifications.
	
	Complete specifications may be obtained by contacting Darlene Thomas at 345 South Ave., Spartanburg, SC 29306, telephone (864) 598-7226, dthomas@spartanburgwater.org.

	A mandatory pre-bid meeting will be held at the Spartanburg Water Collection and Distribution’s Large Conference Room, located at 297 South Avenue, Spartanburg, SC, 29306 on Friday, September 17, 2021 at 11:00am.  Attendance at this meeting is required.  	
It is the policy of Spartanburg Water that local Minority and Women Owned Business Enterprises, (MWBE’s) shall be afforded the opportunity to participate fully in the overall procurement process of Spartanburg Water.  This is an equal opportunity solicitation.	

	In its sole discretion Spartanburg Water reserves the right to accept or reject any and all responses received.
